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Mr. Howard ,WI. Bremer
Patent CourUel
Wisconsin Alumni Research

Foundation
614 North Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Howard:

18 August 1978

Carl Wootten, Executive Director of the University of
Virginia Alumni Patents Foundation, showed me your August 8
mailgram about Senator Dole's press release. I thought that
you might be interested in our letters to Senator William
Scott and Senator Harry Byrd. I also contacted colleagues
at institutions in Alabama, Arkansas, and Mississippi.

We have not been successful in getting press attention
so far, but hope for better luck soon.

Sincerely yours,

/a~
Dennis W. Barnes
Associate Provost for Research
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